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Why?

• Many long-time staff nearing retirement age

• Documentation often lacking (“not enough 

time to compile”)

• Ensure orderly transition as new staff 

take over

• Avoid losing institutional

knowledge
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Succession Planning Guidance

• Developed by Bureau Director 

with Division Directors

• Timeframe 

o Announced in July

o First deadline 11/1, last one 5/1

→ about 9 months
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Succession Planning Guidance

• Comprehensive list of items, including

o Monthly task lists

o Contacts

o Work plans

o Internal/external reports

o Policy memos

o QAPPs/SOPs

o Electronic and paper records and where to find

• Cross-train within program
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Who Contributed?
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All staff!



Lessons Learned

• Is for new staff – be clear

• Customize

o Omit items that aren’t relevant

o Add new sections as necessary

• Explain history, mission, goals

• Programs vary in complexity 
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Lessons Learned
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Lessons Learned

• Time commitment – substantial but 

spread out

• Review annually

• Utility depends on how good the 

documentation is

• How current

• How clear, comprehensive, organized

MAINE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION                              www.maine.gov/dep            



Susanne Meidel

Water Quality Standards Coordinator

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

Division of Environmental Assessment

Bureau of Water Quality

Susanne.K.Meidel@maine.gov

207-441-3612

www.maine.gov/dep

mailto:Susanne.K.Meidel@maine.gov
http://www.maine.gov/dep

